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Use of Golf Carts in Flowers Plantation 
For those that enjoy the benefits of utilizing a golf cart to see our beautiful community, here are a few 
reminders to ensure the safety of all residents.  Golf carts being operated within Flowers Plantation 
must display a Flowers Plantation registration decal on them.  The forms and decals for registering 
your golf cart are located at 4880 NC Hwy 42 E, across from the Percy Flowers Store. For anyone 
needing a registration, please reach out to Ryan Jordan, Director of Community Safety at 
ryan@flowersplantation.com or 919-553-1984 ext 228.   Anyone operating a golf cart must possess a 
valid drivers license.  No one under the age of 16 may operate a golf cart while in the community at 
any time.

Our private roads are always welcoming of properly registered golf carts, operated by responsible 
licensed adults.  Please remember while traveling around Flowers Plantation that there may be golf 
carts on the roads and to share the road with them.  Since our speed limits are kept low to protect 
pedestrians, bikers and golf carts, vehicles should be able to see and adjust for these vehicles.  If you 
are operating a golf cart, and want to pull over for vehicle traffic, please be mindful of curves and hills 
that may limit a vehicles visibility while trying to pass.

We are excited to offer the ability to have ease of access for golf carts to shop, dine, and visit 
and rely on our residents to ensure the rules are being followed for the safety of everyone at 
Flowers Plantation.

For any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to reach out to Community Safety Director 
Ryan Jordan.


